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  This week we will be: 

 Writing about the events leading up to the Great Fire of London and how it started, how people 

tried to put it out, events during and how London changed afterwards  

 Investigating number patterns in maths 

 Developing our coordination and movement skills in PE 

 Sketching St Paul’s Cathedral and The Monument with charcoal 

 Singing action songs in music 

 Designing and building Tudor houses in D&T 

 Investigating different materials in science 

 Sounding out and blending in phonics 

 

Wishes and Dreams 

Thank you for all of the ‘Wishes and Dreams’ received so far. We will start to read these out towards the 

end of the month. If you haven’t written one yet there is still time before the end of term, if you would 

like to send it in to the school. 

 

Forest School  

The children are enjoying their Forest School sessions. With the weather starting to turn colder and 

wetter please ensure that they have long sleeved tops, trousers and waterproofs. Mrs Sim’s Forest School 

session will be on Monday afternoon, Miss Barby’s on Tuesday afternoon and Mr Williams’ on Thursday 

afternoon. 

 

Safeguarding 

Please can you let us know in writing/e-mail if the person who normally collects your child from school is 

unable to do so, giving details of the adult who is collecting.  If a variety of different adults collect 

throughout the week i.e. child-minders etc. it would be helpful if you could write these down for the class 

teacher. 

 

At Overstone, Safeguarding is our highest priority and, as a young child, it is perfectly natural to be 

inquisitive about their body and those of the children around them. However, it is important that you 

discuss with your child what constitutes appropriate and inappropriate behaviour with their friends.  We 

ask you to do this to prevent any confusion or ambiguity with your child regarding appropriate behaviour, 

for example, when they are playing with their friends or changing for PE/Forest School etc. 

 

Dates for your diary  

 

Friday 7th October-                                History Off the Page drama workshop at school 

Tuesday 11th & Thursday 13th October-  Parents Evening 

Thursday 20th October-                      Reading Breakfast & Open Morning 

            

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind Regards 

The Infant School team 

 

 




